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JCPL	Closed	for	Professional	Development	Day		

	
FRANKLIN,	Ind.		–	Please	be	advised	that	all	Johnson	County	Public	Library	branches,	the	
JCPL	Services	Center	and	the	JCPL	Adult	Learning	Center	will	be	closed	Friday,	Nov.	3,	so	
our	staff	may	attend	a	professional	development	day.		
	
Regular	branch	hours	will	resume	Saturday,	Nov.	4	and	office	hours	will	resume	Monday,	
Nov.	6.	Sorry	for	any	inconvenience	and	thank	you	for	your	patience.		
	
The	library	may	be	closed	but	our	Virtual	Branch	is	always	open.	All	you	need	is	a	library	card	to	
access	our	digital	collections	such	as	e-books,	e-audiobooks,	comic	books,	music,	movies	and	
more.		
	
Please	contact	Monica	Harvey	at	317-738-2957	if	you	have	any	questions.		
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